
Religious Education 
 

Thank you to the students that 
participated in January 10th Family 
Mass, each of you did a perfect job. 

 
Due to the Martin Luther King 

Holiday, Monday January 18, there 
will be NO religion classes: 

Sunday January 17 2016 
And 

Tuesday January 19 2016 
Our next Family Mass is schedule for 

Sunday February 7, 2016 9:00AM. 
All students, fifteen years or younger 

are welcome to sit together in the 
front of the Church whenever we have 

a Family Mass. 


